

Home Dinning Bowls Golf Contact Us

September Newsletter

MONTHLY WINNERS

FRASER MARINE / QUINTREX MONTHLY MEDAL - August 25

The Mens Monthly Medal was won by Paul Hutchinson.

It was his first good round since he turned 70.



LADIES MONTHLY MEDAL



Erica Hansen was the winner of the Women's Monthly Medal

SOME GOOD SCORES FOR JUNE

Wendy Farrell had 2 wins with 37 points and a net 71.

Gerard Kelly won the final of the Men's Match play defeating Mark Spink in the final. Gerard also won the day with 38 points

Kade Ritchie had one of the best round at the club for a while winning with 45 points. This will knock his handicap down.

Stephen Lynch had a 38 points to win a Tuesday pro comp.

Syd Donaldson must like the white tees. He had a net 70 to win a Saturday Comp.

FRIDAY SHOOT OUT

David Langenbaker had a good round of 24 points to win a Friday Shootout.

\$100 RAFFLE

The **\$100 raffle** will start September 13th.

You do not need to be at the Clubhouse to win this one.

The \$200 raffle will be the first Saturday of each month.

You will have to be in attendance to win the \$200. If the name drawn out is not in the Clubhouse the money will jackpot until the next month and continue to jackpot until the winner is there.

The Committee will not make money from this but we hope to get more people back to the Club on Saturdays after golf.

The cost of a Saturday Competition will go up to \$20.

THE COURSE

The temporary green for the 5th hole will open on September 3rd.

From this, the temp green will move to the present 17th tee.

This will then become a shared tee for the 6th and 17th holes.

We will now have 18 separate holes.

Watch for information on how to get from the 8th hole (which was the 7th hole) to the 9th tee. There will be signs to guide players on how to get there.

The new 9th tee will open towards the end of the year and the new 5th green is still a while away.

Hopefully before Christmas.

NEW COMMITTEE

John Fletcher was once again elected president of the Golf Committee for the 100th time.

His experience is very valuable to the committee and we thank him for standing again.



Vice President Shane Crowe Treasurer Peter Mann Secretary Harry Weatherman

Committee Barry Hughes

Keith Perriman Nicole Jarvis



Ladies Captain Erica Hansen

Men's Captain Stu Cassie

RULE OF THE MONTH

Relief from GUR

How to take relief:

 Identify the nearest point of complete relief:
 This is the spot nearest to your ball where the GUR no longer interferes with your stance, swing, or the area of intended swing.

2. Measure one club length:

From the nearest point of relief, measure one club length in any direction. This defines the relief area.

3. Drop the ball:

Drop the ball within the one club length relief area. It must come to rest within this area, and it's not allowed to be closer to the hole.

4. Play the ball:

The ball is now in play from the new location.

GOLF JOKE

After a particularly poor round, a golfer spotted a lake as he walked despondently up the 18th.

He looked at his caddie and said,

"I've played so badly all day, I think I'm going to drown myself in that lake."

The caddie, quick as a flash, replied,

"I'm not sure you could keep your head down that long."

UPCOMING EVENTS

- 6 Sept Mens Monthly Medal
- 6 Sept- 1st Round of Mens Championships
- 7 Sept 2nd Round of Mens Championships
- 13 Sept 3rd Round of Mens Championships
- **13 Sept** New Saturday Com Fee starts (with raffles)
- 19 Sept Centenary Friday Shoot Out
- 20 Sept Centenary Stableford
- 21 Sept Centenary Ambrose
- 27 Sept Ladies Monthly Medal

The Mens Club Championships are on the 6th, 7th and 13 of September.

If you want to be in the Championships you must pay the \$50 at the start of the event.

CENTENARY CELEBRATIONS

The Centenary Celebrations start on the Friday evening at the Whale Museum. This will be the opening ceremony displaying the information from long ago.

YOU MUST PREBOOK YOUR TICKET. Cost \$15.

The Saturday will feature a Stableford round of golf for big prizes. The results will be announced at the dinner to be held at the Sports Club.

See Vonnie Perriman for tickets.

It should be a great night.

Sunday Dads Army will hold an event to finish off the celebrations.

If you want to look like a good golfer take a chance on winning the golf bag with logos from the Centenary.

Tickets are available in the Pro-Shop.



I'LL LEAVE YOU WITH THIS

Parallel lines have a lot in common. It's a pity they will never meet.

The 3 Putter

Eden Sports & Recreation Club
A: 81 Princes Highway Eden NSW 2551

Club: (02) 6496 1577

E: reception@esrc.com.au Pro-Shop: (02) 6496 1054

E: edenproshop@esrc.com.au

